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June 24, 2020 

Re: Call for Letters to Council 

Dear Members, 

Your community needs your help.  If you are concerned or aware of issues surrounding the 
Tofino Housing Corporation and housing in Tofino, the subsequent email will outline some 
of these issues.   

Do not hesitate to contact Mayor and Council at corporateservices@tofino.ca and tell 
them of your concerns. 

Your message can be as simple as: 

I am concerned about housing in Tofino and we need to reconsider the role of the THC and 
include the private sector as part of the solution. 

Jack Gillie 

 


